South Pymatuning Recessed Meeting

The Budget Meeting of South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held November 20, 2018 at 5:30PM in the municipal building with Chairperson Bill Klumph, and Supervisor's Rose Lyons.

Bill Klumph said he thought the candidates would have been at the meeting and would have liked to ask them some questions. Bill read the candidates that applied as Tammie Krolicki, Kurt Toth and Chuck Vranich. Lyons said she knows all 3 applicants, and feels that Toth and Vranich have been involved in the township and that she doesn't see a problem at all working with either one of them. Klumph said he would like to ask them some questions. Lyons asked Klumph if he would like to contact the candidates to interview them. The supervisors announced they would recess to make the calls to the candidates.

The supervisors announced the meeting was back in session.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to appoint Chuck Vranich to fill the vacancy of supervisor. Motion passed.

The oath of office was then given to Charles Vranich to be sworn in by Rose Lyons.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to approve the Resolution appointing the successor supervisor. Motion passed.

Lyons asked if Klumph and Vranich if they would like to review the budget instead of continuing to work on the budget so Vranich could get acquainted with it. All were in agreement.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to recess the meeting until November 27, 2018 at 5:30PM for budget and any other business that may come before the board. Motion passed unanimously. The meeting ended at 6:18PM.

Submitted by

Rose Lyons